
  June 2023 
 
 

Dear Fifth (5/6 combo class) & Sixth Grade Parents, 
 

In order to help facilitate the excellent education your child receives at Fletcher Hills Elementary, the 

sixth -grade team is asking for help from you, our ever-supportive parents.  The following is a list of 

supplies that your 6th grader will need next year.  If you can donate any of the following, we greatly 

appreciate it. 

 

Individual Student Supplies Needed: 
 

❑ 3 Single-subject spiral notebook (150 pages) 

❑ A SMALL pencil box with a box of sharpened #2 pencils  
      (Ticonderoga) & an eraser 

❑ 2 ball-point pens for correcting (any dark color) 

❑ 4 sturdy pocket-type folders (any design) NO BINDERS PLEASE. 

❑ 1 highlighter (any color) 

❑ Earbuds [Please no “air pods” or wireless/bluetooth ] Plug in type are perfect.  

Class Items to donate & share if possible: 
❑ Black or colored fine-tipped felt pens (Flair or Papermate make good ones) 

❑ Box of pencils and colored pencils 

❑ Facial tissues 

❑ container of antibacterial wipes (Clorox, Kirkland, etc.) 

❑ ream of copy paper – white, or light green is also greatly appreciated 

❑ Lined paper   

❑ Sharpies (any color) and fine tip black sharpies. 

❑ Highlighters 

Please DO NOT send individual scissors, pencil sharpeners, or LARGE pencil boxes.      

(We don’t have room for these & they often become messy toys.) 
 

If you are unable to donate the above supplies, please let your child’s teacher know when school 

begins, and we will provide them.  In addition, if you are able to donate more (especially copy paper, 

highlighters, & pencils), it would be truly appreciated. 
 

As always, the staff at Fletcher Hills thanks you for your help and support.   

Please do not hesitate to contact any of us at the school if you have any questions, 668-5820. 

 

Most Sincerely,   
Amber Lockwood, Barbara McElroy,, Jeannine Dill,  & Sandee Rossman 
 

  


